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Green Street Park Master 
Planning Meeting to be held on 
June 11th    
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway and 
Superbloom will hold a second public 
meeting for the Green Street Park 
master planning process on Tuesday, 
June 11th at 5:30 p.m. at Ridgway Town 
Hall, located at 201 N. Railroad St.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is for 
members of the public and various 
stakeholder groups to view and provide 
feedback on the park layout concepts 
that have been developed by 
Superbloom. Superbloom was selected 
by the Town, after a competitive 
solicitation process, to provide a plan, 
process, and approach for the public engagement and master planning for the Green Street Park. 
 
For more information, please contact Preston Neill, Town Manager, at  pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-
626-5308, ext. 212.  
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